October 4, 1937

TO THE MEMBERS OF THE EDUCATION FACULTY:

Flease find attached herewith a copy of the new certifi-

cation requirements which have been approved by the State
Board of Education. DPlease note that the Board proposes

to issue a wholly new series of certificates, which will

largely replace those currently issued.

olnce this new development raises the question of desir-
able amplifications of offerings here at the University

at some near future date and since members of the steff
are ireguentiy asked for information concerning certifica-
tion practice in this state, you are most earnestly asked

to familiarize yourself with the new procedure as well as
the old. |

This will enable us tc discuss more intelligently the
future policy of the School of Education.

Sincerely yours,
/7
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A, Schwegler



